
 

 

SCALE OF CHARGES 
for Osgathorpe Cemetery, Breedon Lane, Osgathorpe 

 
 
 
INTERMENTS 
 

Stillborn and child up to 4 years  (Resident)  No Charge 
Stillborn and child up to 4 years  (Non-Resident) No Charge 
Child 4 – 18 years    (Resident)  £30.00 
Child 4 – 18 years    (Non-Resident) £60.00 
Adult      (Resident)  £200.00 
Adult      (Non-Resident) £200.00 
 
EXCLUSIVE RIGHT OF BURIAL 
 

In earthen grave    (Resident)  £300.00 
In earthen grave    (Non-Resident) £600.00 
Cremated remains in earthen grave (Resident)  £200.00 
Cremated remains in earthen grave (Non-Resident) £400.00 
 
For the Resident fee to apply the deceased must have been residing in the 
parish of Osgathorpe at the time of their death. Evidence of residency in the 
parish shall be provided by the Funeral Director / applicant. 
 
For the Non – Resident fee to apply the deceased must have resided in the 
parish of Osgathorpe for a reasonable period prior to the date of their death. 
Evidence of prior residency in the parish shall be provided by the Funeral 
Director / applicant. 
 
For persons residing in the parish of Osgathorpe on or before 1 April 2023, 
and wishing to apply to pre-arrange and pay for internment and exclusive 
rights to burial, the fees to be applied will need to be agreed with Osgathorpe 
Parish Council before 1 April 2024. The minimum fee in this instance shall be 
equivalent to the Resident fees, payable within one month of the agreement, 
and subject to increase due to inflation. The final fees due shall be determined 
by the Parish Council at the time of the applicant’s death. 
 
 
HEADSTONES, VASES AND INSCRIPTIONS 
 
A flat stone        £75.00 
A headstone        £100.00 
A vase        £75.00 
A headstone and Kerb      £300.00 
 
 
The above fees allow only for the first inscription. 
 



 

 

 
 
 
OTHER FEES 
 
 
Subsequent inscriptions      £30.00 
 
Scattering of cremated remains     £50.00 
 
Reopening an existing grave     £200.00 
 
Transfer of ownership      £30.00 
 
 
NOTE: The above charges relate to Funeral Directors who employ their own 
professional gravediggers.  The Osgathorpe Parish Council does not employ, 
and cannot provide, a gravedigger. 
 
THE CHARGES ARE EFFECTIVE FROM 1st April 2023, AND WERE 
APPROVED AT A MEETING OF THE OSGATHORPE PARISH COUNCIL 
WHICH WAS HELD ON 10th JANUARY 2023. 
  
 


